
Subject: Participate in Our Survey for a Chance to Win Family Days Out! 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
The Regenerate team are thrilled to offer you the opportunity to win some incredible family 
experiences, such as: 
 

 
 
These amazing prizes are provided by Regenerate Bone Broth, a start-up committed to 
supporting parents and schools in promoting healthier eating habits for children, laying the 
groundwork for lifelong wellness. 
 
To enter the prize draw for these exciting family prizes, simply answer a few questions 
about cooking at home with your children. Click  here or scan the below QR code to 
participate. 
 

 
 
The prize draw will take place on the 22nd of September at noon and winners will be 
contacted via email. All prizes will be subject to terms and conditions which will be 
outlined in the winner’s prize confirmation email. 
 
Click Here to Follow us on Facebook to watch the draw live and for updates. 

https://tinyurl.com/bdcm3mm2
https://www.facebook.com/people/Regenerate-Bone-Broth/61564429903177/


 
A heartfelt message from Regenerate: 
“We appreciate the dedication and care you put into looking after your children. Their 
health and well-being are of utmost importance to you, and they are to us as well. We are a 
small team funded by the Homerton Changemakers Catalyst Fund, and we're here to 
support you in ensuring your children eat well. 
 
At Regenerate, our mission is to help families increase their nutritional intake. That’s why 
we’re creating fun and nutritious products designed to make healthy eating simple and 
enjoyable, turning mealtime into opportunities for bonding, teaching, and nourishing. 
 
Your feedback is invaluable in helping us create something special for you and your family” 
 
If you have any queries, please don't hesitate to contact us at 
info@regeneratebonebroth.com. 
 
Thank you for your time and involvement! Good Luck! 
 
Warm regards, 
 
The Regenerate Team 
info@regeneratebonebroth.com 
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